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 Motorists are again reminded that speed control measures will be in 

place across the site on a continuous basis over the coming weeks 

 

 



 

 

 The aerial shot below shows the works at Structure ST11 - the new 

Jack Lynch Tunnel retaining walls, progressing towards completion. 

As noted in last week's update, we still hope to fully remove the 

temporary traffic management (associated with the crane) from this 

area during W/C 7th November 2022. 

 

 

 

 

Works ongoing adjacent to the N40 northbound between the Jack Lynch 

Tunnel & Dunkettle Interchange Roundabout.  
 

 

 Works are continuing at Structures St02, St03 & St04 south of the 

N25 westbound. We hope to complete all of these structures by early 

2023 – see photograph below. 

 

 



 

 

Works ongoing south of the N25 westbound at Structures St02, St03 & 

St04.  
 

 

 The M8 southbound will revert to two lanes before the end of this 

month – see photograph below. 

 

 



 

 

The M8 southbound approach to the Dunkettle Interchange.  
 

 

 We now expect to open a number of further new link roads before 

the end of this month – further details will be provided in next week's 

update. The aerial shot below provides a good indication of the 

scope of works being progressed currently in the vicinity of the 

Dunkettle Interchange Roundabout. 

 

 



 

 

Works ongoing on Link A, Link B and Link E.  

 

We have again attached the video of the new access to Little 

Island/Glounthaune from the N8 eastbound via Links T, H & Q which 

is now open to traffic.  



 

 

Dunkettle Live Traffic App 
 

 

 

Click on the icon above to see the benefits of the Dunkettle Live App.  



 

 

                                                                        

                                       

Dunkettle Live App: Download from Apple App store or from Google Play store  

 

 

 

 

As always, if there are any queries or comments in 

relation to these works, please contact us at:

Phone: 1800 810077 (at any 

time),  Email: roadconstruction@ccc-site.com. 

Further information on the Dunkettle Scheme can be 

accessed www.dunkettle.ie. 

Real time traffic information can be accessed via 

www.dunkettletraffic.ie or on the Dunkettle Live App 

(Apple App store and Google Play store). 

New subscribers to the newsletter can 

register: www.dunkettle.ie/newslettersignup    

 

 

 

More at www.Dunkettle.ie 

 

 

 

 

Your email address is on a list that we use to keep you informed on the progress on the 

N40 and Dunkettle Interchange works. 

 



 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 

  
 

 

 

 


